
THIS CERTIFICATE IS FOR THE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE

Post- Filing Certificate

I hereby certify that the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the license renewal 
application for WZXV, Palmyra, NY was broadcast over the facilities of WZXV on the dates and 
at the times set forth below:

1. [02/03/22], at:  1400hrs
2. [02/04/22], at: 2200hrs
3. [02/07/22], at:  0700hrs
4. [02/15/22], at:  0830hrs 
5. [02/23/22], at: 1230hrs 
6. [02/28/22], at:  0830hrs

Text of Announcement: 

On January 31, 2022, Calvary Chapel of the Finger Lakes, Inc., licensee of 

WZXV, 99.7 FM, Palmyra, New York, filed an application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for a Renewal of License.  Members of the public 

wishing to view this application or obtain information about how to file comments 

and petitions on the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WZXV’s 

public file.

SIGNED:

Jeffrey J Gallatin
General Manager
02/28/2022


